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Dear Justin

SUGGESTION REGARDING THE NAME OF THE PROPOSED BLACKWOOD-
STIRLING DISTRICT

The Liberal Party would like to make a final suggestion in regard to the name of a
proposed district.

We would request that in finalising the Redistribution, consideration be given to
naming the Blackwood-Stirling district as Warren-Stirling, or any name that included
“Warren” in its title.

Whereas the name “Blackwood” disappeared for a generation between 1974 and
1996, the name “Warren” has continually been used for a Manjimup-based district
since 1950. As such it has greater resonance with a larger number of electors than
does “Blackwood”. The Shires of Manjimup, Nannup, Bridgetown-Greenbushes
and Boyup Brook all have an historic association with Warren.

We consider that the retention of the “Warren” name would be widely supported by
electors.

Yours sincerely

Jded

Mark Neeham
State Director
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